
My Home Group Minutes for the Meetings Held during September 2022 
at The Square. 
 
In Attendance 
7 Tenants in attendance 
Alan Morris – Housing Services Officer  
 
The groups were welcomed to three smaller format meetings and each 
member was given a few minutes to discuss what is going on at home 
and in their life in general. 
 
The main reason for this meeting was to view the draft charter report 
and get our tenants involved with the design and how easy it is to 
understand. Also, up for discussion was the easy read tenancy 
agreement which the group loved being part of. This would be adopted 
following the groups input which was relayed back to the SCLD. 
 
The group were excited to get back to business and thought the draft 
charter report was easy to understand and had a nice colour scheme. 
They were happy with the front cover and the statistics that were 
within the document. Missing in the document were pictures of our 
tenants which the group picked up on as the photoshoot was due to 
take place shortly afterwards. 
 
The meeting was wrapped up in plenty of time for the group to leave 
for 2pm. 


